Promoting The Jason Foundation Internally for September
The nature of our affiliation dictates that we typically promote our programs and services throughout the communities that we serve.  This September, it is important to remember that our colleagues and coworkers may not be aware of the resources that are available to them through our partnership.  Below are some ideas on how to promote Suicide Prevention Month and our collaboration inside of your Affiliate Office. 
More information on each of these items can be obtained from your Division Director. 
· Set up an informational table in your lunch or break room.  This can be used to highlight the various JFI programs that would be applicable to your staff. 
· Provide each employee with information detailing our smartphone app, “A Friend Asks.” Encourage them to download the app on their phone as well
as their children’s phones.
· Highlight our Parent Resource Program using our rack card or electronically. Staff members may benefit from the valuable information on how to help their child who may be struggling. 
· Consider having a “Jeans for Jason” day or “Casual for a Cause” event.  This would allow staff to dress down for a day while highlighting our affiliation.  Your Division Director can help to plan this event. 
· Participate in an I Won’t Be Silent campaign. Visit each department
and use our pull-out sign and take pictures of each department and post them on a 
wall in the hospital that everyone passes by during the day. If you do not have a
pull-out sign you can download a sign or banner from the website. Create a video of the various departments holding the sign and post the video on your social media page. Hang I Won’t Be Silent signs or banners throughout the hospital. www.iwontbesilent.com

